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Visit the project website atwww.cflroads.com. Simply type 443433-1 in the search box.

PUBLIC HEARING

for the

International Speedway Boulevard (U.S. 92)

Resurfacing and Safety Design Project

November 19, 2020

AGENDA:

1. Welcome and Introductions.

During this time, those attending in person have an opportunity to review 

the project handouts and fill out a comment form. All materials at the 

physical location are available for download by those attending online. 

2 Presentation

The presentation explains the project purpose and need, and the proposed 

design plans.

3. Formal Comment Period 

Following this presentation, you will have the opportunity to provide oral 

statements at the microphone, online, or in writing. We ask that you limit 

your verbal comments to three minutes to allow time for everyone who 

would like speak. All comments and questions will receive a written 

response after the hearing.
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MORE INFORMATION / SUBMIT YOUR COMMENTS

➢ Fill out a comment form – drop it in the comments 

box or mail it to the FDOT project manager

➢ Make a comment through the project website at 

www.cflroads.com/project/443433-1 

➢ Contact Heidi Trivett, FDOT Project Manager

719 South Woodland Boulevard

DeLand, Florida 32720.

Email: Heidi.Trivett@dot.state.fl.us

Phone: 386-943-5466

PROJECT SCHEDULE AND COSTS

Final Plans – Late 2021

Anticipated Construction Start – Late 2021

Design - $663,000

Estimated Construction Cost - $5.3 million

No additional right of way is needed

PROJECT LOCATION MAP

PROPOSED IMPROVEMENTS

The purpose of the project is to rehabilitate the existing pavement and provide safety enhancements including turn lane 

extensions, which will necessitate closing the median opening at Calle Alto Vista on International Speedway Boulevard east of

North Kepler Road. Other safety improvements include Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) enhancements, intersection lighting 

and signalization upgrades. This public hearing is being held to present information and obtain public input.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons

wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District
Five Title VI Coordinator, by email at Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.

All hearing materials, including the presentation, will be available on the project website at www.cflroads.com/project/443433-1 by November 23, 2020.
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Proposed Typical Section East of Alabama Avenue to North Garfield Avenue

Proposed Typical Section From North Garfield Avenue to east of North Kepler Road
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